
For Public Release 

30 SEPTEMBER 2025 

FIIIAN HOLDINGS LIMITED RELOCATES HEAD OFFICE TO FHLTOWER 

Fijian Holdings Limited (FHL) hereby announces that the Company will be relocating its Head 
Office from Ra Marama House to its new corporate headquarters at the FHL Tower in Suva. 

Effective Wednesday, 1st October 2025, FHL operations will be conducted from: 

Level 17, 

FHLTower, 

Lot 3, Corner of Gordon St and Thurston St, 

Suva. 

The relocation to the FHL Tower is an important step in the Company's progress, providing 
stronger support for its operations. 

FHL Chairman Mr. Rokoseru Nabalarua said: "This relocation is more than a change of address; it 

reflects the vision of our founders and the resilience of our shareholders. Moving into the Tower 

reaffirms our commitment to our core purpose and to delivering sustainable returns for our 

shareholders". 

All existing contact numbers, email addresses, and communication channels remain unchanged. 

FHL thanks its shareholders and stakeholders for their continued support. 

__________ END _______ _ 

� hiQvv-£\ 
Rokoseru Nabalarua
       Chairman 

For further information, please contact Ms. Mereoni Rasovo on 3305017 or email 

Mereoni.Matavou@.fijianholdings.com.fj 
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Col (Ret'd) Sakiusa Raivoce          
Deputy Chairman




